Atlantic Academy Primary Newsletter











Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment

Dear Parents.

Thank you ever so much for all the support and encouragement with school work that you have provided over the past week. We have seen a phenomenal amount of work being submitted through the virtual classrooms, and this is a testament to the positive routines at home and the engaging work being set. Please do keep in touch with us. If you come across any problems or concerns; all our staff are available to provide guidance, our mission is to make your lives as easy as possible. Our contact form is the most effective way to get in touch if you need anything.

You will have seen recent communications regarding our new parent information app: SIMs. We have had 50% of parents sign up to this platform so far, but would like to encourage everyone to sign up. The SIMS parent app allows you to be notified of any positive behaviour logs, and see timetables and notifications from the school. If you need any help in signing up to the app, please do let us know.

Wed		20th Jan Today	
•	Engagement in live tutor time or English English - 6p/En1	Tutorial	08:30 08:45
•	Great to see you in our GD Writing live : Engagement in live tutor time or Tutorial - Penguin	SPAG and Reading	08:45 09:45
Tues	Great to see you in tutor time this morn	English 19th Jan Mrs K M Dalby	09:45 10:45
•	Other Behaviour Postive Science Science - 6p/Sc1	Mathematics Mrs K M Dalby	11:15 12:15
Mon	day	18th Jan Maths Skills	12:15
0	Engagement in live tutor time or Tutorial - Penguin		13:15
	Great to see you in this morning's tutor	session. Art Mrs K M Dalby	13:45 14:45
nur	sday		
•	Engagement in live tutor time or Tutorial - Penguin Great to see you in our morning tutor se	Mrs K M Dalby	14:45 15:05

This week we have asked primary pupils to send in pictures of themselves enjoying the outdoors. It has been really fun looking at the pictures we've received, and it has had the knock on effect of motivating pupils to take daily exercise, which we know has a beneficial impact on children's mental health. We'd love to see family photos of you all enjoying time outside as well, so if you do spend any time roaming our beautiful island this weekend please share some pictures, and we will be able to display them on our daily message board. Pictures should be sent to mheppell@atlantic-aspirations.org











As ever, have a glorious weekend (I'm hoping some of this sunshine stays with us, and look after yourselves and each other.

Miss Heppell

Friday 22nd January

To enjoy our virtual Heroes assembly, <u>please</u> click here

Heroes of the Week

Congratulations to all our heroes this week





